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Congestion Mitigation - Steele Creek Road includes two 
projects: Steele Creek Road at Shopton Road West and 
Steele Creek Road at Sam Neely Road. These projects, 
currently in design, will help address congestion at the 
intersections of Steele Creek Road/Shopton Road West and 
Steele Creek Road/Sam Neely Road in the interim of the 
North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) NC160 
Widening project.  

These two projects are not part of NCDOT’s NC160 project, 
and NCDOT will build upon these two projects when the 
NC160 project plans to hit ground in 2027.  
 
A right turn lane will be added to the north leg of the 
intersection of Steele Creek Road and Sam Neely Road. An 
additional northbound through lane will be added at the 
intersection of Shopton Road West and Steele Creek Road, 
and a new left turn lane will be installed at Riverdale Drive 
and Steele Creek Road.  

We will continue to keep you informed on the status of these 
projects. To view the preliminary concept plans visit the 
project website charlottenc.gov/cm.  

Questions? Contact Brooke England, P.E. project manager, at  
brooke.england@charlottenc.gov or 704-534-8150.
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